
Third Annual Campus-Wide Food Drive  
for Portage County 

“KSU has a Heart” 
October 21st-November 5th  
Support Kent Social Services, Center 
of Hope, and the Campus Kitchen Pro-
ject by donating to the Kent State 
University Food Drive! 

 

Did you know that 1 in 7 individuals in Por-
tage County is food insecure? This fall, Kent 
State will be hosting its annual campus-wide 
food drive from Wednesday, October 21st- 
Thursday, November 5th. All donations will 
benefit Center of Hope, Kent Social Services, 
and the Campus Kitchen. These three organi-
zations help address food insecurity in our 
community. 

 

How to Donate: 

Look for collection points across campus in 
department offices and major buildings 

Or 

Go to www.yougivegoods.com/
kentfooddrive2015 to participate in our 

online food drive! 

Items needed include… 

Personal care items (toothpaste, 
deodorant, soap, etc), canned fruits 
and vegetables, pasta products, ce-
real, granola bars, peanut butter 
and jelly, beans, rice, spaghetti 
sauce, canned soup, fruit juice, and 
other non-perishable items.  

For more information, contact the Office of Experiential Education and Civic Engagement: 

Phone: 330-672-7876 | Email: experiential@kent.edu | www.kent.edu/oeece 


